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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DECEMBER 1, 2021 – TROY, MI 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. (PJRFSI) has officially released revised 2.0 versions of its own 
Good Manufacturing Practice (GMP) and Good Agriculture & Collection Practice (GACP) based Cannabis 
and Hemp Safety Standards. These certification standards originally developed by PJRFSI in 2020 are 
schemes intended to help cannabis and hemp growers, manufacturers, and retailers satisfy the range of 
requirements demanded not only by governing bodies but by consumers as well. 
 
The standards aim to provide needed outlines for cultivation and product manufacture, transport and 
storage practices nationwide. As each state determines the status of cannabis and hemp product legality 
within their jurisdiction, certification requirements can be haphazard. With the development of their 
standard and their ANAB-accredited status, PJRFSI hopes to simplify and unite the United States hemp 
and cannabis industries for the benefit of everyone from grower to producer to end user. 
 
For more information on the PJRFSI Hemp or Cannabis Safety Certification Standards and to download a 
free PDF copy of the standard, visit www.PJRFSI.com, or call (248) 519-2325 to speak with a representative. 
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